Dewsletter september 1995

HUGS AND KISSES

Firstly, I think we should all give Keith and Pete a big hug and kiss for Organising the NPI Concho Club for 2 weeks. A letter of thanks will be sent to NPI.

GROWGUROUGH GARRIVAZ SZH SECZEZGER

We are doing a display at 4 pm 20 minutes. Anyone interested in taking part please be on Chapel Green by 3.45. We have float got a the in procession which starts at 7.30pm and finishes at 10.00 (pubs still open). We need as many people as possible to take part. Bright clothes are a must as it will be dark. We also need some people to help decorate the float from about 11 am onwards. (Don't forget, White Hart pub is right next to the green). Come along have a great time!!

HACCY BIRXHDAY

The Tunbridge Wells Juggling Club (Who?) is three years old this month. Kevin still hasn't got fed up with organising it. So thanks are due there too. Sing along....

Happy Birthday to you,
Happy Birthday to you,
Happy Birthday dear Tunbridge
Wells Juggling club,
Happy Birthday to you.
It doesn't really scan, but never

BG VURR

Anybody throwing balls at anybody else will be asked to stop. If they don't then they will be thrown out for the evening.



The use of Snakeboards is growing rapidly on Tuesday evenings. Please could anybody who uses these please have some respect for people who

are juggling and have no desire to be run over by psychos with more street cred than any one person should be allowed. Seriously - Please BE CAREFUL.

STURE FOR

Any Item can be hired from the club for a mere 20p a week (wow). A deposit of £5.00 (returnable) is payable when borrowing the Snakeboard

DISFOURT

Don't forget, all members get a massive 5% discount (wow again) in Air Circus on any juggling equipment.

MI VERY VUE

Thank you to everybody who has helped with any of the club displays so far this year. (If you haven't helped yet it's not too late - see above and below! You just nodded your head. That's a yes then. See you in Crowborough.

GOOD OZD DAYS

The Good Old Days show in the Assembly Hall on the 11th October has a very good juggler in it - a certain Van Buren jnr.

Worth seeing (says Kev).

SCRAP BOOK

We are going to make a TWJC scrap book. If anybody has got any newspaper cuttings with anything about the club in it, please give them to Kevin.

BIG VOAR 2

We have been finding club equipment left outside of the hall. NO club equipment is allowed outside. PLEASE ONLY TAKE STUFF THAT BELONGS TO YOU OUTSIDE THE HALL.

The following is a list of carnivals coming up nearby. If any body is free, please go along and do some juggling on behalf of the club.

Crowborough	Sept 9	7.30
Mayfield	Sept 16	7.30
Burgess Hill	Sept 23	7.15
Newhaven	Oct 7	8.00
Fletching	Oct 21	
Littlehampton	Oct 28	8.00
Lewes	Nov 4	6.30
Edenbridge	Nov 4	6.30
East Hoathly	Nov 11	6.45
Robertsbridge	Nov 18	7.30

Commitee Members:

Honary President: Mike Bonffeld

Chair Person Secretary/Treasurer Committee Dave Kinder Kevin Tercher

Keith Parks Tracy Beany
Pete Curran Tim Peckham
Geoff Meyricz Ion Relf
Dave Akhurst Rory Joyce
Mark Greasley Dave Leach

This Newsletter was produced in an ameteur manner, by someone who did not know what he was doing. Please note